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Letter dated 21 December 1976 from the Secretary-General 
addressed to the President of the Security Council 

I have the honour to transmit to you herewith the text of resolution 31/20* 
entitled "Question of Palestine", which was adopted by the General Assembly at its 
77th plenary meeting on 24 November 1976. 

In this connexion I should like to draw your attention in particular to 
operative paragraph 4, in which the General Assembly "urges the Security Council 
to consider once again as soon as possible the recommendations contained in the 
report, taking fully into account the observations made thereon during the 
debate in the General Assembly at its thirty-first session, in order tc take the 
necessary measures to implement the above-mentioned recommendations of the 
Committee so as to achieve early progress towards a solution of the problems of 
Palestine and the establishment of a just and lasting peace in the Middle East". 

I should be grateful if you would be so kind as to bring this matter to the 
attention of the members of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Kurt WALDHEIM 
Secretary-General 

----- 

* Not reproduced in this document; for the text, see document A/RES/31/20. 
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